BOR April, 2016
The Board of Regents met April 22, 2016 for a special meeting. One of the items discussed was the upcoming budget. The budget will begin to be reviewed in June. Currently, all the college Presidents have submitted their budget to the Chancellor.  From these discussions the Chancellor has made a priority list of importance for the Regents to review. The following items is a list of the Regent’s priority list at this time:

1. Faculty and staff compensation.

2. Enhancement weighting factor for CTE programs.

Dr. Curtis spoke in support for this enhancement due to the additional costs of equipment and faculty for these areas. 

3. DRI to have compensation in their funding formula for more research opportunities. 

4. WINN fund (Workforce in the New Nevada).
5. Continuation of the Silver State Opportunity Grant

6. Needed enhancement to increase capacity NSHE wide.  The statement for this was, if the State of Nevada will invest in NSHE, NSHE will return the investment in educated population.

The college Presidents all spoke of their needs:

· UNLV and UNR need growth in researchers to become a higher level research institution.
· Nevada State wants to increase their tuition for teacher education track and other high demand areas.

· TMCC proposes the need for more gateway courses.

· DRI would like to see more opportunities to participate with private industry.

· GBC needs enhancement dollars for high demand areas, as well, such as: nursing, teacher education, paramedics and land survey for example. 

· WNC would use the enhancement for the Jump Start Program.

